
 
 

8th November 2023 
Dear Parent & Carers 
 
As Christmas seems to be rapidly approaching (& the excitement builds for the FA Cup third 
round – weekend of 6th January), I just thought we should let you know the details of all our 
plays, parties & other events on the run up to the holidays.  
 
The massed ranks of the Junior Choir will be performing in series of concerts throughout the 
run up to Christmas. Details to follow… 
 
Friday 8th December 

All day: FOWSA’s Festive Friday (this will happen during the school day) 

 
Wednesday 13th December 

9.00am: Y1 ‘The Twinkly Nativity’ (This shiny retelling of the traditional story, with a good 

dose of dazzle and no shortage of delight, is perfectly written for getting the audience in the 
mood for Christmas. Its songs are sure to ‘Bring some twinkle to your toes’.) 
 
Thursday 14th December 

9.00am: Reception Christmas show ‘Gnome Alone’ (Norman Gnome only wants to help. 

There's a sleigh to paint, boots to shine and reindeer to groom - but Santa says he's too small 
and sends him home. Aahh, poor Norman Gnome! Let’s hope it works out for him in the end.)   

1.15pm: Y3/4 Christmas party (party clothes to be worn) 

 
Friday 15th December 

1.15pm: Reception (Red & Blue) & Y1&2 (Green, Purple & Yellow) Christmas parties 

(don’t forget to wear your party clothes) 

2.30pm: Nursery Christmas Extravanganza for all nursery children – parents are invited 

too! Details to follow… 
 
Monday 18th December 

1.15pm: The Nativity (A Formby ‘Churches Together’ production performed for the 

children – year groups to be decided) 
 
Tuesday 19th December 

Lunchtime: Christmas dinner, if ordered, for the whole school (apart from Nursery Class) 

Don’t forget to wear your Santa hat, decorate your lunchbox or even bring a cracker to pull [as 
usual, five house points per sprout eaten!]. 
 
Wednesday 20th December 

9.00am: Y3/4 Christmas Singalong [Y3&4 parents/family members are invited to come 

along & join in] #bubléfreechristmas  

1.30pm: Y5/6 Christmas disco with DJ Alex [get on your dancing shoes!] 

 
Thursday 21st December 

2pm: Break for Christmas holiday [pupils return to school on Monday 8th January 2024] 

 
 
As you can see, Christmas is a wee bit hectic in a primary school! Any errors with these dates 
are entirely mine… 
 
 

 
 

KD Williams 
Headteacher 
 


